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Chatham County Parks and Recreation Close Several Facilities 
 

Chatham County, GA (March 18, 2020) – The Chatham County Anderson-Cohen Weightlifting 
Center and the Aquatic Center will close Mach 19, 2020, at 8pm and remain closed until further 
notice. County leadership and the Parks and Recreation department sought guidance from the 
Department of Public Health (DPH) earlier today regarding keeping the facilities open.  DPH 
recommended closure of those facilities to help curb the potential spread of the Coronavirus.  

All parks and the Henderson Golf Course remain open. The Parks and Recreation department 
will continue to evaluate each facility and if there needs to be an closures to facilities, like 
restrooms, at any of the County recreational facilities.  

Governing sports bodies that play at Chatham County fields have elected not to practice or play 
games at this time.  
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